From: Sue Etherington-Smith  
Sent: 07 February 2017 16:30
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 17/00020/F erection of storage shed at OX15 5RQ

Dear Mr Neville,
re:- 17/00020/F  The erection of storage shed at The Pheasant Plucker's Inn, Burdrop, OX15 5RQ
We object to the erection of a storage shed.  The Inn had  a storage shed which was turned into living accommodation without any permission.  The statement was given that the storage shed was redundant, and that there was plenty of storage on site!
Yours sincerely,
Sue Etherington-Smith
-- 

Sue & Mike Etherington-Smith

Dower House

Sibford Ferris

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 5RA

